
SUMMARY OF REASONS 

FOR REVISIONS TO 

ALABAMA STATE IMPLEMENTATION PLAN 

 

The proposed revisions to the Alabama SIP address prongs 1 and 2 of element D of the 2015 Ozone 

Infrastructure State Implementation Plan (I-SIP), and withdraws a previous submittal of the same, 

sent to EPA on August 20, 2018. These changes are in response to EPA’s recognition that states 

may be able to establish alternative approaches to addressing their interstate transport obligations 

for the 2015 8-hour ozone NAAQS that may vary from a nationally uniform framework, once 

those alternative approaches are technically justified and appropriate. 

 


